
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to express my heartfelt gratitude for your 

support during the launch of my recently translated book, [Book Title]. Your presence and 

encouragement played a vital role in its success. 

As I strive to improve my work and better connect with my readers, I would greatly appreciate 

your feedback on the book. Your insights regarding the translation, content, and overall reading 

experience would be invaluable to me. 

If you could take a few moments to share your thoughts, I would be incredibly grateful. Your 

feedback can help shape my future projects and ensure that I continue to grow as an author. 

Thank you once again for your support. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


